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Charge to the Diversity and Social Equity Committee

December 1, 2024

On behalf of NASPAA President Mohamad Alkadry, the charge for the NASPAA Diversity and
Social Equity Committee for 2024-2025 is below. The Committee is expected to use the
reporting tool (attached) to monitor its progress. A report is to be presented at the May 2025
Executive Council meeting.

The Committee is charged with:

1. Listening Sessions: Organize a series of virtual listening sessions during Spring 2025 to
gather input from NASPAA members on the current state of DEIJA within their
communities and identify ways NASPAA can support them.

2. Scorecard for DEIJA Plan: The Council appreciates the progress made in implementing
the NASPAA DEIJA Plan. To build on that work, the Committee is charged with creating a
scorecard to assess and track progress toward achieving the objectives outlined in the
DEIJA Plan. The Council requests the scorecard be developed and updated with the
current state of projects by May 2025.

Appendix A — Committee Progress Tracker

Appendix B— DEIJA Plan

Appendix C— 2024 Diversity and Social Equity Committee Charge

Appendix D — 2024 TDiversity and Social Equity Committee Report



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1sQa9WXOSDba9lNn5KK3ngNr8rFoAKI5Y/view?usp=sharing
https://www.naspaa.org/about/naspaa-deija-action-plan
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1_4Bz5rxU6I2I7t5XVx4oM4FYxlZeCq4IN1qQt7lncqI/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1t3q2f60sR3VoLga5NI5_fQ25HJHdXs02/view?usp=sharing

